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Dear Alumnus and Alumna, 
 
Gift of Giving 
Warm greetings from UTAR. 
 
Congratulations to you and your family on the successful completion of your studies and your 
graduation. We are indeed very proud to celebrate this occasion of your graduation with you, 
your family and all UTARians.  
 
This letter to all our graduates is to seek your voluntary support to contribute gifts of giving 
towards the UTAR Education Foundation, which goes to funding the education of all UTAR 
students as a whole. 
 
As a private not-for -profit university, UTAR also relies on the generosity of donors and the public 
to contribute gifts of donation to UTAR Education Foundation. The Foundation receives these 
charitable contributions to fund the teaching, learning and research initiatives of the university in 
support of excellence that will ultimately enhance the quality of education provided in UTAR.  
 
More importantly, it funds the financial assistance and scholarships needed for many students in 
order for them to pursue tertiary education at UTAR. It also provides funding for the many diverse 
student and campus activities for a balanced wholesome education, and a vibrant campus 
learning environment. 
 
UTAR has endeavoured to ensure that students graduate with not just quality education and 
industry relevant knowledge; but also, that students are educated with the relevant soft skills and 
personal traits to make them highly employable in the industry. As such, many soft skills 
programmes and activities are conducted for the students throughout the year. 
 
In order for UTAR to consistently continue with its educational mission and vision for the students 
and graduates, UTAR needs the additional support and contribution from its alumni to donate 
and provide gifts of cash for the future of its juniors on campus, the sustainability of the university 
initiatives, and the provision of financial assistance to students for many years to come. 
 
Lastly, I would like to thank you all for your support and contribution. UTAR greatly appreciates 
your kindness and your contribution. 
 
I wish you all good health and happiness, and even greater successes in all of your endeavours. 
 
Thank you. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ir Prof Dato’ Dr Ewe Hong Tat 
UTAR President 
 
Note: Please refer to the following website for donations: https://portal.utar.edu.my/uef/ 


